
Consulate General of India 

Sydney 

***** 

RELOCATION NOTICE 

The Consulate General of India in Sydney will permanently relocate to 

Level 1-4, 265 Castlereagh Street, Sydney, NSW 2000 with effect from 15 

June 2015 (Monday). 

2. While due care in being taken by the Consulate to ensure minimal 

disruption in providing the consular service, there might be temporary delay in 

consular services during the relocation. Inconvenience caused is sincerely 

regretted. 

3. Public dealing hours for consular services will remain unchanged as 9:30 

AM to 12:30 PM.  

4. The list of public holidays remains unchanged, and is available on the 

Consulate’s website (www.indianconsulatesydney.org). 
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